
  

September 2018 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
UCAS Information Evening – 25th September 2018 
 
We are holding a UCAS (Universities and Colleges Admissions Service) Information Evening for parents 
and carers at 6.30pm in the Sixth Form Study room, in the new building.  The presentation will last 
approximately an hour and there will be an opportunity to ask questions. 
 
The aim of this evening is to provide you as parents / carers, with the information you need to be able 
to help your son or daughter make the appropriate choices and to complete the online UCAS form.  
Students have already had this presentation. 
 

There will also be a presentation on Student Finance arrangements for 2019 university entrants. 
 
Please sign and return the attached form if you are able to attend. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 

Miss L. Rogers 

Director of Sixth Form 
 
 
 
 
 
............................................................................................................................................................ 

Reply Slip  

UCAS Information Evening on  25th September 2018 

*I/We wilI be/will not be attending the UCAS Information Evening on   September 2018 at 6.30pm. 

SIGNED: ………………………………………….……….. Parent/Carer   DATE: ………………. 

 
PLEASE RETURN THIS REPLY SLIP TO THE SIXTH FORM OFFICE 

 


